
6th DISTRICT AMERICAN LEGION FAMILY HOLDS 39th ANNUAL 
CHRISTMAS GIFT GIVE AWAY AT THE NEW YORK STATE VETERANS' 
HOME, OXFORD, NY 

Hello Legion family (ALA, AL, Sons and Riders), 

Thank you everyone from the bottom of my heart for your continued support in making the 61 
District ALA Oxford Home Christmas gift give away a huge success. It's time for on r 39th 
Christmas Gift Give Away at the Oxford Veterans' Home Saturday 
DECEMBER 10th,  2022. 

There are still some COVID-19 Home restrictions. As of right now they are allowing in up 
to 5 RT guest volunteers at one time for our Christmas Give-Away. You will have to be 
fully vaccinated, take a rapid COVID test right before and wear a mask while in the 
home. They would like us to man the tables with the gifts on them. The staff will bring down 
the residents to pick out gifts. Mrs. Claus and elves will deliver gifts to home at 8am. I would 
like to have 5 volunteers for each of the two different shift times of: 8:00AM to 11:30am and 
11:30am to 3pm (hopefully done by then), because we will be there longer than normal. Please 
contact me if you are interested in volunteering (first come, first serve). If this changes I 
will do my best to get the word out. As always there is no cost to the residents for anything! It 
is all provided by you, our fabulous and generous Legion families and other volunteer 
donors. 

DONATIONS ARE GREATLY NEEDED at this time. If you would like to donate 

please make checks payable to: 
ALA 6" District, Oxford Home 

And send them to ME: Tami Zebrowski-Darrow 
6 Lillian Drive 
Binghamton, NY 13903 

If you have any questions call me at 607-722-5994 or 607-759-6891 (call or text) or email at 
tzebrowskistny.n.com  (I prefer a phone call). Thanks in advance for your donations. 

"SERVICE TO VETERANS" 6th  District ALA Representative to the Oxford Veteran's Home, 
TAMI ZEBROWSKL-DARROW (aka Mrs Santa) 	 09/12/2022 


